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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 644 total 
 Kindergarten:  80 
 First Grade:     78 
 Second Grade: 68 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  72 
 Fifth Grade:     68 
 Sixth Grade:    74 
 Seventh Grade: 64 
 Eighth Grade : 72 

 
Student Highlights: 
  Super Kids celebrations are being held the week of February 3-6th.  These are 
celebrations for  the students who have good behavior and attitudes.  This has been a 
huge success for those students who get to be a part of this. 
   Parent Teacher conferences were held Wednesday and Thursday January 29-30, 
2014.  They  were  very well attended. 
 

What’s New: 
  K-12 Math teachers were working with Sarah Schulh from McC Curriculum.  They 
are working on creating Common Formative Assessments and getting the data back 
from them to work in their PLC’s to discuss what is working and what is not. 
  We are doing a Literacy Week in conjunction with Dr. Seuss’ birthday.  The week of 
February 24-28th will be filled with activities.  There will be an author visit for K-5, 6-8 
will have a Literature Survivor activity, Read ins, Door decorating contests.  The week 
will culminate by having a Literacy night.  This will be held on Thursday February 27th, 
in conjunction with the ASP  parent showcase.  The SHS leadership students are 
planning and creating activities for this evening.  It is really exciting to see how this is 
all coming together.  
  

Dates to remember: 
 February 17  NO SCHOOL President’s day 
 February 24-28th  Read Across America Week 
 February  27th Literacy Night  


